
Good morning, 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. The town would rather have 1,200 empty 
bedrooms than providing housing. Though housing is not a right in this country, I believe it should be 
especially for students going forward in their education.  
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